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The Right To Information Unit in partnership with VIPAM conducted a three days workshop
on Right to Information with five Government Ministries. The Director of DSPPAC Mr Jerry
Lapi officially opened the RTI Workshop.A total of 33 participants attended the workshop
facilitated by RTI Unit and VIPAM and received certificates to certify their participation.
RTI Unit wishes to thank all agencies for participating in this workshop. Another RTI
Workshop is planned to take place in August 2021.

Participants should fully understand what
RTI is and have knowledge on the different
steps to follow when dealing with an RTI
request. Participants also learned about the
National Records and Information
Management Policy and Code of Practice on
Records. All agencies present should learn
more about proactive publication.
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